

AAMJIWNAANG FIRST NATION Band Council

978 TASHMOO AVENUE SARNIA, ONTARIO N7T 7H5

Phone: 519-336-8410 Fax: 519-336-0382

NOTICE

Attention Aamjiwnaang Members:

Council would like to congratulate Chief Chris Plain on his new position as Deputy Grand Council Chief for the Anishinabek Nation and we look forward to continuing to work with him in this new role. We would also like to say chi-miigwech for the many years of dedication to Aamjiwnaang. The amount of knowledge acquired during his time in leadership with Aamjiwnaang will certainly benefit all the communities within Anishinabek Nation.

At the Regular Council Meeting on Monday, June 17th, Councillor Janelle Nahmabin was appointed as the Acting Chair for the remainder of the term. Janelle can be reached at 519-336-8410 ext. 216 or jnahmabin@aamjiwnaang.ca.

Janelle started in her new role, working out of the Administration Building, Monday, June 24th. We look forward to having Janelle serve Aamjiwnaang in this role to help guide our community during these next few months.

Respectfully,

Aamjiwnaang Band Council